
Sunday Evening Announcements 

April 21, 2019 

7:00 p.m. 

For the week of April 22, 2019 – April 26, 2019 

Good Evening: 

This is Dr. John Mazzella calling, your child’s High School Principal.  The purpose of this evenings 
call is to keep you informed of the activities, events, and happenings scheduled for the week of 
April 22, 2019 – April 26, 2019. 
 

➢ On Monday, April 22, our Softball team plays at home against Sandalwood at 6:00 p.m. 
➢ Tuesday, April 23, Progress Reports go home.  Senior assembly to go over graduation 

policies and procedures will be held during 2nd period in the multi-purpose 

room.  Packets will be given out.  Dues and fees may be paid at this time.  This meeting 

is mandatory for all seniors.  
➢ Wednesday, April 24, our Softball team plays Ed White at home at 6:00 p.m. 
➢ On Thursday, April 25, our Varsity Baseball team plays @ Yulee beginning at 6:30 p.m. 

Our FBHS Pirate Players present ‘The Nine Worse Breakups Ever’ at the FBMS 
Auditorium at 7:00 p.m. 

➢ Friday, April 26, is the last day the FBHS office will accept a check for payment from any 
student or parent/guardian.  Last day for a rising Junior or Senior interested in a Dual 
Enrollment course in the Fall to return completed application packet to Guidance.  Our 
Varsity Baseball team play at home against Yulee High School at 6:00 p.m., and the FBHS 
Band Annual Swing into Spring Concert, featuring the Crescendo Amelia Big Band, is at 
7:00 p.m. at the Atlantic Avenue Recreation Center.  

➢ Sunday, April 28, the FBHS Band will have a brunch fundraiser event ‘All That Jazz” at 
the Ciao Restaurant.  This features Johnnie Robinson and Gabe Arnold and the FBHS 
Rose Quartet.  Two sessions: with the first running from11:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. and the 
next session running from 1:00 p.m. to 3:00 p.m. 

➢ Parents of Seniors:  Your student needs to visit Ms. French in the Media Center to 
determine what class dues and fees are owed.  Please pay class dues ($10 each year at 
FBHS) and graduation fee ($75) to our bookkeeper, Ms. McCook in the front office.  
Please bring cash (exact change) or check made payable to FBHS.  The last day to pay by 
check is April 26th.  Financial obligations must be settled prior to May 15th. 
 

This same announcement is posted on our website at fernandinahigh.com along with a 
complete list of monthly activities for the months of April and May. 
 
Thank you for taking time to listen to this important message. 
 
Go Pirates! 


